
Welcome to Third Grade!!

Hi, I’m Mrs. Thurston and I will be your 3rd Grade Teacher this year! I hope you are
having an amazing summer so far having lots of fun and adventure.

I am very excited to get to know you and your family. I have been spending most of the
summer at our camp, which is located at Black Lake, with my family. I have a husband named
John, 2 daughters Elizabeth and Emily, and 3 amazing grandchildren; Everett, Olivia and Kian.

If you want to send me a letter introducing yourself, I would absolutely love it!!!! And I will
do my very best to write you back.
You may write to:
Mthurston@madisoncentralny.org

Third grade is super fun and there are so many new things to learn and look forward to.
This year we will be working hard in math. You will be learning multiplication, division,

fractions, and problem solving.
We will be starting a new reading and writing program this year at Madison and I think

you will love it! Personally, I am very excited.
We will be learning a lot of new things in Science and Social Studies as well..

**Please bring 2 books to school with you to be reading for the first few days.
We have lots of exciting things to accomplish and I look forward to seeing you in

September!

Sincerely,
Mrs. Thurston

PS
Mrs. Coon wanted to remind you all, that if you aren’t getting on and off the bus at your

home, please contact the school as soon as possible so that they can make bussing
arrangements prior to school beginning.
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